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Ottawa 3rd January, 1910.

sir,

I have to direct your attention to official letter of

the 8th November last pointing out that there is due by you

the sum of £20.39 in connection with your contract for the

taking out of timber on the Cape Croker Reserve, which amount

you were asked to pay to the Department without delay. It

is desired that you will forward a marked cheque for the

said amount."

Your obedient servant.

Secretary.

Geo. E. Neibergall,Esqr.,

Wianton,Ont.
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